
 
  
Dear K-12 Presidents, Unit Chairs and Staff,  
  
Please find attached a bulletin that can be shared with members.  
 
Bargaining 
The K-12 Provincial Bargaining Committee will be resuming bargaining September 13-15. Meanwhile, the 
BCGEU has released their strike votes results, and are returning to the bargaining table on June 27. As 
other unions continue to bargain through the summer, we expect to schedule a Presidents Council meeting 
once there is something definitive to report.  
 
Video Ad 
We are pleased to release our new video highlighting the work our members do in school districts across 
the province. Produced with support from the national union as part of our cost-share campaign, this 2-
minute animated video is now available online. 
  
You can find the video on our website bcschools.cupe.ca and on our Facebook page - as well as at this 
link https://www.facebook.com/CUPEK12BC/videos/723120038953092 
  
Radio Ad 
Throughout June we’ve been running radio ads throughout BC, shining a light on the invaluable work our 
members do in communities across the province. The ad is airing in every community our Locals serve, 
so listen out for it on your local station. 
  
We also have it posted on our Facebook page – and can be found at this link https://fb.watch/dPjO1jGjdY/ 
  
Please share our video and radio ad with your members, and through your Local’s social media and other 
networks with your family, friends and neighbours.  
 
Best wishes for the summer. 
 
In solidarity,  
 
Paul Simpson 
President, K-12 Presidents’ Council 
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